
  

 CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

                              January 10, 2022 

 

COMMUNICATION 
In recognition of School Board Appreciation Month, Candace Pelt, on behalf of the Central Linn 

School District, thanked the School Board for their time and energy serving on the board.  

 

Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent’s Award. The award is 

given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments.  Recipients for January were 

Junior High student, Chyanne Rose, and High School students Coen Schneiter, Kayden Osborn 

and Addison Karo. (Jack Cheney was presented as a December award recipient) 

 

Conor Delaney from Pauly Rogers, and Co. reported a clean financial audit for 2020-2021. 

 

LBL/ESD Superintendent, Tony Everest, presented on the LBL Local Service Plan.  

 

BOARD ACTION 
 Approved meeting minutes of the December Regular Board Meeting; as submitted. 

 Approved meeting minutes of the December 7th Worksession; as submitted.  

 Acknowledged the hire of Karly Geider; part-time Educational Assistant and part-time Wellness 

Coordinator and the resignation of Kati Brown, Maria Ordway and Alesha Boggs, Elementary 

Educational Assistants.  

 Approved the hire of Savannah Ashcraft, Elementary Art Teacher, on a part-time Temporary 

Contract.  

 Adopted LBL Local Service Plan Resolution.  

 Adopted Superintendent Evaluation Schedule. 

 Appointed Facilities Committee members: David Karo, Tony Isom, Brian Tenbusch, Randy Raschein, 

Reed Anderson and Steve Carothers (student representative; to be determined) 

 Adopted Board Policies: Board Policies BD/BDC, Board Meetings and CCC, Hiring of Licensed 

Administration until January’s Regular Board Meeting 

 

 

 

WORK SESSION Topic: Board Interviews for Zone 1 

January 12, 2022 @ 5:30, Junior High 

 

SPECIAL SESSION 

January 12, 2022 @ 7:30, Junior High 

 

NEXT REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

February 14 @ 6:30 via Zoom 


